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                                                           A LETTER TO KANAWHA COUNTY RESIDENTS 

                                                     FROM THE PEDIATRICIANS OF KANAWHA COUNTY 

 

The pediatricians in the Kanawha County community provide quality care for your children, following 

the latest guidelines and best practices of the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) and the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). 

Our professional organizations have long been the advocates for childhood immunizations as a means of 

providing preventive care and disease prevention for the pediatric and adolescent population of our 

county.  

We, the undersigned pediatricians of Kanawha County, highly recommend and encourage you to see 

that all children and adolescents ages 12 and over in our area receive the COVID-19 vaccine. Preventing 

the spread of the virus is how we can continue to return to normal life – school, sports, concerts and 

restaurants.  

We can end this together!  

Arthur B. Rubin, DO, FACOP 

President, Kanawha-Charleston Board of Health   
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